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Early Dismissal Every
Friday @2:03 pm

Meal Pick Up & Delivery Changes

Starting next week we will only be delivering
meals on Monday and Wednesday in order to limit
our volunteers’ exposure as well. Meal sacks will
have multiple days worth of meals in them. We
will be providing a curb side pick up from school
between 10-12 Monday and Wednesday as well. If
you are able to help us out and pick up for your

€ everyo:

family, please contact the school office or Mr.

League at mleague@springbluffpirates.com by child’s teacher if you have any questions.
March 27 at 3 p.m. Thank you! ¥ i B R " .

Check springbluffpirates.com
often for schedule updates!!

The Educational Foundation will be raffling a Pit Boss Pro Series
1322 sq. in. Mahogany Pellet Smoker. Students who sell $50
worth of raffle tickets will jump for bucks after the event is
held. If you need more raffle tickets, ask your child's teacher
or stop by the school office. Raffle drawing has been moved
to May 7th. Look for more information to come.

] In- iig_ht _of_fhe Spring B.qu.f Educational Foundation Auction
i being cancelled, the items that have been donated by local |

. Businesses and Families, along with Class Baskets will be |
! auctioned through an online auction site. !
|

**Online Auction has been postponed until this Fall**

learning track. Please reach out to your




Helping children cope with stress

during the 2019-nCoV outbreak

\ Children may respond to stress in different ways such
' as being more clingy, anxious, withdrawing, angry or
agitated, bedwetting etc.

Respond to your child’s reactions in a supportive way,
listen to their concerns and give them extra love and

attention.

Children need adults’ love and attention during
difficult times. Give them extra time and attention.

Remember to listen to your children, speak kindly
and reasure them.

If possible, make opportunities for the child to
play and relax.

Try and keep children close to their parents and family

and avoid separating children and their caregivers to the
extent possible. If separation occurs (e.g. hospitalization)
ensure regular contact (e.g. via phone) and re-assurance.

Keep to regular routines and schedules as much
as possible, or help create new ones in a new
environment, including school/learning as well as
time for safely playing and relaxing.

Provide facts about what has happened, explain what is
going on now and give them clear information about how
to reduce their risk of being infected by the disease Iin
words that they can understand depending on their age.

This also includes providing information about what
could happen in a re-assuring way (e.g. a family member
and/or the child may start not feeling well and may have
to go to the hospital for some time so doctors can help
them feel better).




